Dear Sir/Madam,

| would like to state that | support Victorian DLP Senator John Madigan's bill, to remove
Medicare funding for sex-selection abortion.

| am appalled at the fact that my tax dollars would go to killing unborn babies simply because he
or she is not the preferred gender.

Medicare funding should only go to genuine medical issues. Aborting a child because you are not
happy with the gender is of course not a real medical issue. It is instead a lifestyle choice, and tax
dollars should not go to such a poor excuse for killing an unborn baby. This is treating children as
a mere commodity and has no place in a civilized society.

| believe very strongly that we as a country must not fund the killing of a child simply because
he/she is the perceived wrong sex.

Thank you for considering to my belief.
Kind Regards

Anthea

Rob and Anthea Patterson





